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   ANC 6D 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6D 

Southwest, Buzzard Point, The Wharf 
             
            June 6, 2024 

Sharon Kershbaum, 
    Interim Director 
District Department of Transportation 
Transit Delivery Division 
250 M Street, SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
 
Via email: Sharon.kershbaum@dc.gov 
                  maya.coleman@dc.gov 

       CDingboom@WMATA.com 
 
RE:  ANC 6D Letter of Support for New Buzzard Point Bus Stops 
 
Dear Director Kershbaum: 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on May 13th, 
2024 with a quorum present, a quorum being 5 Commissioners, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D voted 4-0-2 in support of two new 
bus stops for the 74 bus at R and First Sts. SW and Half and T Sts. SW.  
 
ANC 6D understandsthat the route that goes north on Half Street will 
become permanent, eliminating any detours that have taken place 
intermittently in Buzzard Point, and also that the new stops represent a 
commitment to the service that the 74 bus has provided to residents and 
visitors to Buzzard Point.  
 
We hope to continue to work with DDOT to ensure that our community 
continues to have secure and reliable service from the 74 moving forward. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 6D07@anc.dc.gov 
or Commissioner Hamilton at 6D08@anc.dc.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Fredrica KramerChair, ANC 6D 

  1101 Fourth Street, SW 
  Suite W 130 

Washington, DC 20024 
202.554.1795 
Email: 6d@anc.dc.gov 
Website: www.anc6d.org 
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Chair, 
 Fredrica Kramer 

        

Vice Chair, 
 Bob Link 

 

Secretary 
 Bruce Levine 
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SMD   1   Bob Link  
SMD   2   Ronald Collins 
SMD   3   Gail Fast 
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SMD   7   Fredrica Kramer  
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